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From: Seth Naman - NOAA Federal <seth.naman@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, March 1, 2019 3:23 PM


To: Harrison, Katrina


Cc: Justin Ly; Barbara Byrne


Subject: WUA modeling


Katrina we'd like to have some habitat modeling for the Trinity River including WUA curves. The best person


for this I think would be Nate Bradley from the BOR technical services center. Have you reached out to him? If


not could you? Thanks,


Seth


--

Seth Naman


Fisheries Biologist


National Marine Fisheries Service


1655 Heindon Rd


Arcata, CA 95521


Voice: 707-825-5180


Fax: 707-825-4840



